
Bridge Barbecue / June 12th 2017 / Sarnia Power and Sail Squadron 

 
 

Present: Dave Sidenberg, Murray Long, Chris Schooley, Martin Sanders, Peter Jones, Mike 

Shauteet, Hazel Huffman 

 

Guests:  Wanda Long, Carol Sanders, Joy Jones, Karen, Cindy Allaer 

 

The Sarnia Power and Sail Squadron Bridge enjoyed a great and good time barbecue at the 

Sarnia Yacht Club.  The barbecue consisted of pot luck dishes and desserts along with the Chris 

Schooley famous hamburgers.  The weather was great. 

 

Regarding our Bridge Meeting,  Peter Jones called to order, Motion made by Dave and 2nd by 

Murray to approve May 8th 2017 minutes.  The meeting was very short and other than noting of 

Graduates, MAREP, Wine Patrol and Financial summary the meeting was adjourned. Motion 

made by Ossie and 2nd by Murray to Adjourn the meeting. Time 8:00pm 

 

 

We will be taking a summer break and resume on September 11th / 2017 at the Wheel House 

at 7:00 pm  

 

 
 

 


